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192 A Camden Road

Prof.
Paul
A
Dalby

Object

NWI1 9HG

Flat B192 Camden Road
LONDON

NWI 9HG

The plans for the proposed extension are
generally good, in that the building itself will
not be visible beyond the immediate
neighbours above and to the rear of the
garden. However, the inclusion of two glazed
roof plates has some major consequences.

1. This reduces the privacy of immediate
neighbours, and also of the occupants of the
proposed extension, as there are windows
immediately overlooking the proposed glazed
roof plates.

2. This precludes any further ext
top of the proposed extension by
neighbouring flats B and C. should they wish
in future.

The inclusion of a light well at the rear of the
extension is sufficient to provide light into the
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new extension, in the same manner as that
existing. Absence of glazed roof plates would
allow future building extensions above the
proposed extension without significant
impact on the provision of natural light.

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments
then use the link below
No files attached
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